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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Singapore to the third cycle of UPR. We welcome the reforms undertaken since the last UPR, including the ratification of CERD. 
Taking this into consideration we make the following recommendations to the country.
-Continue cooperation with OHCHR, and other UN bodies and mechanisms;
-Continue efforts to further strengthen and protect social, economic and cultural rights of all people including the rights of women and children and persons with disabilities.
We wish the delegation of Singapore a successful review.

